
Cherwell District Council can demonstrate a 5 year housing land supply and therefore the harm 
caused to the character of the village will far outweigh the gains in housing stock. I therefore 
strongly object to this proposal which is contrary to the Development Plan. Please dismiss this 
Appeal.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
W M Lewis and FG Lewis  
 


